Arts deadline extended

The deadline for nominations
for the 1984 Governor's Awards
for the Arts has been extended
to Monday, Jan. 23. Nomina-
tions will be accepted until 4:30
p.m. on the 23rd at the offices
of the Alaska State Council on
the Arts, 619 Warehouse Ave.,
Suite 220, Anchorage, AK.
99501.

Nominations must be submit-
ted in writing, and nomination
forms are available from the
State Arts Council. Nominations
may be submitted by individuals
or organizations.

The purpose of the Gover-
nor's Awards for the Ags is to
recognize those individuals or or-
ganizations whose contributions
to the cultural development of
Alaska have had a truly signifi-
cant impact upon the lives of
our citizens.

Since 1967 the Governor’s
Awards for the Arts has been

presented to individual artists,
patrons, arts advocates, organiza-
tions, schools and businesses
which have helped make Alaska
a state where the arts are thriv-
ing and important.

Governor’s Award recipients
are presented with an original
work of art by an Alaskan art-
ist, commissioned in honor of
the ceremony.

For more information and a
list of prior recipients
contact the State Arts Council
office at 279-1558.



